
NOTICE! 
January 27, 2025 

 

Per Georgia law, the Webster County Board of Assessors must notify 

property owners before making a site visit. Notice is hereby given that a 

representative of the appraisal staff will review and inspect properties for the 

current digest year. The appraisal reviews may include measuring structures, 

listing construction information, and photographing the subject property. 

 

Property visits will be conducted to determine the correctness of the 

information contained in the county's appraisal record for the property. 

County appraisers will be in a marked 'Board of Assessors' vehicle. 

 

We will be checking properties in the area shaded in GREEN.  

Please contact the Board of Assessors office @ (229) 828-6462 for more 

information concerning this notice. 

 


